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Marina Lent

From: Jim Malkin <jimmalkin@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 30, 2014 9:45 AM

To: Marina Lent

Subject: please distribute to SquiCom today

and put on website under committee 
 
 
Committee Members - 
 
I have spent two days mulling over the communication to us signed by Ms. Jeffers, Mr. Orphanos, Mr. Parker 
and Mr. Liman dated 24 October. 
Our plan for tomorrow’s meeting is to discuss our parking matrix analysis as we move to a recommendation to 
the town.  I wonder how we can even proceed with our discussion given the sentence in the 3rd page (second 
paragraph) that states: 
 
"(Our parking plan is bundled with the Dune Solution and is not available if Squibnocket Farm decides to 
pursue the Bridge Solution). “ 
 
I do not understand how we can proceed with any analysis to meet the town’s mandate if we are presented with 
an ultimatum. As we had discussed in a previous session, a prior communication from FOS said that their 
proposal of a dune could not be unbundled.  We chose to ignore that statement, thinking that it was not intended 
to be an ultimatum.  The most recent communication makes it clear that the FOS position is that the Orphanos 
property is not available unless the dune ridge is acceptable. 
 
Please think on this and let’s discuss it after we review the minutes. I find this position of the FOS highly 
problematic. 
 
Best  
 
 

JMM 
jimmalkin@gmail.com 
+1 917 3281987 
 
 
 


